

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

8th November 2017

Dear Parents,

Child's Name:

After providing Avalon with a wonderful programme of extra-curricular Ballet lessons for the past 28 years, it is with great sadness that I must inform you that Mrs Christie will be moving on after the Christmas break. I am sure that you will agree, Mrs Christie has inspired our children tremendously over many years with her passion, professionalism and huge enthusiasm for dance. Her new studio in New Brighton is growing rapidly and she would like to spend more time and focus on this new venture in the future; we wish her every success with this and thank her for all she has done at Avalon.

I would like to take this opportunity therefore, to find out from our parents and families, the interest level for continuing to provide extra-curricular ballet lessons in school, or indeed if you have any further suggestions or requests for alternative extra-curricular sessions. I would be very grateful therefore if you could complete and return the response slip below by Friday 17th November.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Callaway Headteacher

Please complete and return to the school office by Friday 17th November

| I would like my child to start / continue Ballet lessons at school | YES | NO |
|--|---------------|--------------|
| | | |
| Suggestions for other extra- curricular activities | During school | After school |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | 9 |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| | i. | |







Class / Year Group:

